
 

 

 
 

WHAT: NATIONAL 
PRESCRIPTION DRUG TAKE 
BACK DAY 
 

WHO: Clifton Lions Club /DEA 
 
WHEN: Saturday, October 28, 
2023  10:00 am - 2:00 pm 
 
WHERE: Clifton Presbyterian 
Church parking lot (off 
of Main Street behind 
Trummer's Restaurant) 

 
WHY DEA and Clifton Lions Club are Hosting this Event: The drug 
overdose epidemic in the United States is a clear and present public 
health, public safety, and national security threat. DEA's National 
Prescription Drug Take Back day reflects Clifton Lions/DEA's 
commitment to Americans' safety and health, encouraging the public to 
remove unneeded medications from their homes as a measure of 
preventing medication misuse and opioid addiction from ever starting. 
 
Many young people who misuse prescription drugs take them from 
medicine cabinets. Keeping unused opioids or other common drugs of 
misuse in a medicine cabinet or other locations in the home is no longer 
safe or responsible. In addition, the program provides the opportunity 
for unneeded medications to be diverted from entering our water/sewer 
systems and/or landfill sites where leakage threatens our personal 
health and environment. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, October 28, 2023 at our 
drop-off location. 
 
SPECIAL NOTE: Please remove personal labeling from all pill containers 
and bottles before turning in your medications. 
 
Clifton Lions/DEA 
 


